
 

 

Alex Harris 

fyi-request-6607-295818ee@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Dear Alex 

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request for information received 28 September 2017. Under 

the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) you requested the following: 

Any advice on reform of the Official Information Act or the Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act in the last five years. 

 

Under section 14(b) of the Act, I have transferred the part of the request relating to the Local 

Government Official Information and Meetings Act to the Department of Internal Affairs, as the 

information you request is believed to be held by that department. 

You will receive a response from the Department of Internal Affairs in due time. If you have questions, 

they can be contacted at oia@dia.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely, 

Chris Hubscher 

Policy Manager, Electoral and Constitutional 

Ministry of Justice 
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